
 
 

Support Your Local Chamber of Commerce Day 
 

Whereas, Chambers of Commerce strive to address the community’s top challenges and greatest 
opportunities through bold leadership and innovative problem-solving; and 

Whereas, Chambers of Commerce foster stronger, more vibrant communities by advocating for 
priorities to promote economic prosperity, boost quality of life and create access to meaningful 
employment and opportunity for all residents; and 

Whereas, Chambers of Commerce are champions of communities, serving as a trusted resource 
for businesses, residents and other stakeholders; and 

Whereas, Chambers of Commerce create catalytic community partnerships to build resilient 
economies and promote community-wide prosperity; and 

Whereas, the Tulare Chamber of Commerce has served the greater Tulare area for over 138 years; 
and 

Whereas, the Tulare Chamber of Commerce is the Voice of Tulare business representing more 
than 650 members boasting in excess of 10,000 employees; and 

Whereas, the Tulare Chamber of Commerce has excelled at delivering programming of economic 
and workforce development, youth and adult leadership, tourism and community promotion, and 
meaningful event execution. 

Now, therefore we, the City Council of the City of Tulare, do hereby proclaim October 19, 
2022, as Support Your Local Chamber of Commerce Day and encourage residents of the greater Tulare 
area to learn more about the Tulare Chamber of Commerce and its impact, and how to support our 
community’s businesses. 

Dated this 4th day of October, 2022  
Dennis A. Mederos, Mayor     
 
 
Terry A. Sayre, Vice Mayor       
 
 
Jose Sigala, Councilmember 
 
 
Stephen C. Harrell, Councilmember 
 
 
Patrick Isherwood, Councilmember 

Proclamation 


